

300 W 22ND STREET • OAK BROOK ILLINOIS 60523-8842 USA • 630.571.5466 • WWW.LCIF.ORG

December 19, 2023

BERNARD COLLIN WAVRE BELGIUM

Dear members of MONT ST GUIBERT:

On behalf of Lions Clubs International Foundation, congratulations on becoming a Model Club! Thank you for your tremendous contribution to the success of Campaign 100.

As a Model Club, you showed great leadership and dedication to our foundation. You are part of an elite group that worked to magnify the service of Lions globally, and enabled LCIF to surpass its US\$300 million goal.

Model Clubs made it possible for LCIF to award 403 grants amounting to US\$7.7 million to help combat COVID 19. Contributions from Model Clubs also helped to aid Ukrainian refugees in 17 countries. As members of a Model Club, you also played a pivotal role in expanding LCIF's ability to support each of our global causes. You have made it possible for LCIF to continue empowering the service of Lions for years to come.

Enclosed, please find a special plaque commemorating your status as a Model Club. We hope you will display this plaque with pride and that it will serve as a reminder of your club's exemplary service during Campaign 100.

We thank you for your dedicated support of LCIF and applaud your club's efforts to make Campaign 100 such a success.

Sincerely yours,

少田 實統

Dr. Jitsuhiro Yamada Past International President Chair, Campaign 100 J. Frank Moore III
Past International President
Vice Chair, Campaign 100

17. Moon II